
From: Martin Sheppard  
Sent: 25 November 2022 13:27 
To: Sam FitzPatrick 
Subject: Primrose Hill Studios 
 
Planning Application Number 2022/3694/P 
 
Dear Mr Fitzpatrick, 
 
As the author of the main history of Primrose Hill and the area around 
it, Primrose Hill: A History (2013), I am writing to support this application. 
 
Primrose Hill Studios are the most remarkable architectural buildings in the 
Primrose Hill area. Set around a communal courtyard, they have no parallel 
elsewhere in London.  
 
They deserve to be treated as a special case. These plans, which will help 
preserve their character, are much better than those for which there is existing 
planning permission. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Martin Sheppard 
 
 
--  
Martin Sheppard 
 
102 Gloucester Avenue 
London NW1 8HX 
 


